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To: NV ST Board of Podiatry <nvpodiatry@bop.nv.gov>

Dear Podiatry Board,

We were recently notified about your Board's Minutes dated 8/7/2023 wherein podiatrists are allowed to perform
acupuncture in Nevada.  Our concern is that there is no educational, training, and/or even minimal qualifications
mentioned in the Minutes.  As you are aware, our Board is tasked with ensuring public safety regarding the practice of
acupuncture and has high educational and safety standards for our licensees.  

Can you please advise what educational, training, and/or safety standards are required from your licensees who are
practicing acupuncture?

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

--
Warm regards,
Merle Lok
Executive Director
The State of Nevada Board of Oriental Medicine
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